
UPDATE FROM BETHANY CHURCH COUNCIL 
 

The Manse settlement was on 8th December. We are now the proud owners 
of 11 Rothe Way, Tanunda. It is still   tenanted, so please respect the tenant's 

privacy. 

 
Thank you to all our members who have volunteered throughout the year - there 

are many of you.  A special thanks to those who are retiring at the end of this 
year. Every bit of help you have given has helped keep our Church running.  A 

very special thanks to our Chairperson, Paul Rohrlach, who will be stepping down 
from the role at the end of this year. Paul is a valued member of our Church and 
has been an important cog in the  leadership team for many years. His services 
and leadership skills will be missed. Thank you for coping with our varied ideas 

and opinions.  You are a very special person. 

Thank you to the following members for filling our vacant positions— 
Chris Canute on Members Care, Tim Kroehn on the Manse Team and 
Diane Trenberth as our Hub rep. We still have some vacancies on the 

Worship Committee and the Catering Committee, as well as the Chair-
person role.  Please help us to fill these positions. 

 

Just a reminder about the rules around morning tea and 
covid.  There is no self service of drinks and food.  For indoor            

service, everyone must be seated and masks can be removed 
whilst eating and   drinking.  For outdoor service, people can 

stand and masks can be removed.  Please also                          
remember your 1.5m social distancing from others at all times. 

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  
 

TO ALL OUR CHURCH  
FAMILY  
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